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GIVE

IN ALL CIRCUMSTANCES
1 THESSALONIANS 5:18



MS/HS Service Opportunity - Sunday, November 21
1-4 p.m. See email for address and details. 

Summit Groups – Join us every Wednesday! Bring
dinner around 6:30. Class starts at 7:00.  

SRYG Christmas Party – December 12 - 6:00-8:00
p.m. at Dad’s Broadway Skateland! 

Winterfest and Lock-In – January 15-16.   

YOUTH 

CHILDREN 
Shopping Respite Night - SRCM kids 5th Grade and
under - December 3 - 6:00-9:00 p.m. -  Drop your
kids off with us and go get some Christmas shopping
done! Register on Realm today!.

Breakfast with Santa - December 11 - 9:00-11:00
a.m.

Mother/Son Tailgate - January 22 - 5:30-7:00 p.m. -
Teen Center - Register on Realm.



Pack the Pulpit - Benefiting Boles Home - November
21 - Fill the Boles Home Food Pantry with much-
needed items to support their ministry. The listings of
suggested items to donate can be found on the last
pages of the bulletin.

Childcare Volunteers Needed - December 3 - 6:00-
9:00 p.m. - Contact Lauren Palmer at
lauren@saturnroad.org or Ryan Maloney at
ryanm@saturnroad.org

Service of Remembrance - December 12 - 6:00 p.m.
Join us as we remember our loved ones, encourage
one another, and remind ourselves why we grieve...
but with hope. To have a photograph of your loved
one included in the service, please give it to Stephanie
Codara in the church office or email a copy to her at
scodara@saturnroad.org by December 1.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

BIRTH
Congratulations to Joseph and Meredith Burnam on
the birth of their daughter, Sadie Sophia Burnam, who
was born November 9 weighing 8 pounds 9 ounces.
Proud grandparents are Paul and Julie Burnam and
former members Neal and Melanie Hunter.

mailto:lauren@saturnroad.org
mailto:ryanm@saturnroad.org
mailto:scodara@saturnroad.org


Congratulations to David and Martha Davy who
celebrated 64 years of marriage on November 15!

Congratulations to Jess and Sandy Nichols who
celebrated 64 years of marriage on November 15!

CONGRATULATIONS

SYMPATHY
Our sympathy is extended to Richard and Angelia
Logue and their family on the death of Richard's
mother, Margaret Logue, who passed away on
November 9.

Our sympathy is extended to Carolyn and John Baker
and their family on the death of Carolyn’s father,
Claude Hall, who passed away on November 16. 

Our sympathy is extended to Janell Johle and her
family on the death of her husband, Wes Johle, who
passed away on November 16. 



In-person
Online

Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution

Attendance

Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, since as
members of one body you were called to peace. And
be thankful.

Colossians 3:15



1 Thessalonians 5:18
Psalm 7:17
Philippians 4:6

KEY SCRIPTURES:

THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK
$40,000

52,226
37,519






669
238

________________________________________________________________________________

https://www.biblestudytools.com/colossians/3-15.html


This ministry is to provide meals for members 
that are: new mothers, post surgical, 

cancer/critical illness patients, experiencing 
emergencies, and major life events. 

NEW MINISTRY: Volunteer sign up







SR SUNDAY ADULT CLASSES

MATTHEW                                   ROOM 145             PAUL BURNAM                      

CHRISTIAN ETHICS                ROOM 142 N          NORM CLOTHIER

YOUNG PROFS                     CYP ROOM           JACK KELLY

DISCIPLESHIP  IN  AN                  AUDITORIUM            GARY BINGHAM
INSTANT SOCIETY                       

YOUNG  MARRIEDS                     ROOM 142 S                MATT BRYAN

GROWING OUR FAITH        ROOM 204             BRANDON GEORGE           



WEDNESDAY ADULT CLASSESSR
JESUS AND WOMEN ROOM 209 TAMA BARNES /

MEREDITH GROTTI
BAND OF BROTHERS ROOM 205 JERRY GALLOWAY

ECCLESIASTES AUDITORIUM LARRY MARSHALL

YOUNG PROFS CYP ROOM JACK KELLY

LIGHT FOR THE
DARKNESS

ROOM 142 CAMILLE TURNER /
TOM WINKLER



The Mejia family would like to thank the Saturn Rd
Family for all the prayers and support regarding the
passing of Their father, Armando Mejia. The moral
support and prayers were tremendous during our
situation and we are truly blessed to be part of such a
caring and compassionate church family. God Bless. 

Dear Saturn Road Family –

Thank you so much for all of the cards, phone calls, and
texts in response to my mom’s passing. She loved
Saturn Road church of Christ and we do also. 
We also want to thank you for all of the ways you
supported her during this last year by sending her
cards, coloring books, photos, and going to visit her. It
is greatly appreciated. 
We are grateful to those who helped organize and
provide refreshments for her memorial service. It was
wonderful and we know she would have been so
happy we were all together. 
Thank you again and may God continue to bless the
Saturn Road church of Christ. We love you all.

Sincerely,
Rob, Karen, Garrett, and Collin Beene 

Thank You







We want to thank everyone for your cards and prayers.
Craig is recovering very well. Your prayers were
answered. It really touched our hearts. We hope to see
you soon.

Love,
Craig and Maryse Henry

To My Precious Saturn Road Family

I have been completely overwhelmed by your love,
kindness, and prayers for me during my eye surgery
and recovery. Thank you for every card, text, phone call,
and meal. Thank you for being the hands and feet of
Jesus to me and my family. May the blessings you give
come back to you.

With all my love,
Stephanie Codara

Thank You



FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30



PACK
THE

PULPIT

B O L E S  H O M E  

N o v e m b e r  2 1  



BRING YOUR DONATIONS EVENT DAY TO AUDITORIUM OR

DROP OFF IN THE FAMILY CENTER BEFORE NOV. 21

CEREAL

COOKING OIL

CANNED FRUITS

PEANUT BUTTER

BOXED DRY PASTA

TEA BAGS (LARGE SIZE)

CHOCOLATE CHIPS

COOKING OIL

CAKE MIXES

CAKE ICING

SUPPLY DRIVESUPPLY DRIVE

FOR BOLES HOMEFOR BOLES HOME

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 21SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 21







TOILET PAPER

SPAGHETTI SAUCE

LAUNDRY DETERGENT

CANNED VEGETABLES

LAUNDRY STAIN REMOVER

DEODORANT – (MEN OR WOMEN)

MOUTHWASH (NO ALCOHOL)

BATHROOM CLEANER

LYSOL SPRAY

VELVEETA






SUGAR

PAPER TOWELS

CANNED PINEAPPLE

STRAWBERRY OR GRAPE JELLY

REGULAR, INSTANT, OR FLAVORED RICE

SHAMPOO & CONDITIONER

FABULOSO CLEANER

TOOTHPASTE 

MAYO
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